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Construction Begins on Bridge Replacement Project in Los Lunas 
Project Expected to Last Through Spring 2021 

 
 

LOS LUNAS, NM– Construction has begun on a project to replace the Main Street Bridge crossing 

the Rio Grande in Los Lunas. FNF is the contractor for the project, which will also include utility 

improvements, ADA ramps and erosion control for the project area. 

 

Motorists should expect lane closures beginning in late December.  At that time, eastbound and 

westbound traffic will be merged into a single lane in each direction from Calle de Wences to Edeal 

Road.  Additional construction phases and traffic impacts will follow. 

 

Regular work hours for the project are Monday-Friday 7 a.m.-5 p.m. The project is expected to take 

about 15-16 months, with completion scheduled in spring 2021. 

 

Motorists are encouraged to seek alternate routes if possible, to obey posted speed limits in the 

construction zone and to give themselves extra time to reach their destinations.  For updated 

construction information, visit www.nmroads.com. 

 

All construction is weather permitting and subject to change without notice. 
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